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September 13, 1990

J. Michael Sollie
Bros. Co., Insulation
P.O. Box 507
Waynesboro, Georgia 30830-0507

L Dear Mr. Sollie:

This is in response to your. August 22, 1990 letter to the Director, Office of
. Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards of the NRC, requesting information on
| two items relating to 10 CFR Part 21.
L

Requested item No. 1: -InformationNoticeNo.88-XX(Draft)-PotentialFor
|- Loss of Fost-LOCA Recirculation Capability Due to Insulation Debris Blockage,
l NRC Informaticn hotice 88-28, with the same title was issued May 19, 1988. A

copy is enclosed.

:Three related items of NRC correspondence were also identified and copies of
| these are enclosed. These are:

- NRC Information Notice No. 90-07 k New Information Regarding Insb dion
| Matertal Performance and Debris Blockage of PWR Containment Sumps

~

NRC Generic Letter 85-22 - Potential for loss of Post-LOCA Recirculatior,
Capability Due to Insulation Debris Blockage

NRC Regulatory Guide 1.82, Revision 1 - Water Sources for Long-Termi

', Recirculation Cooling Following a Loss-of-Coolant Accident I

Requested Item No. 2: Information related to Westinghouse's 10-CFR Part 21 4

notification of August 1979 (or earlier), on possible steam generator level
error due-to high temperatures in the containment.

i' NRC IE Bulletin No. 79-21 - Temperature Effects on Level Measurements, was.
issued on August 13, 1979. Attached to this bulletin was the Westinghousei

10 CFR Part 21 notification dated June 22, 1979 on steam generator water level-
errors due to reference leg heatup. A copy of this bulletin with the attach- I
ment is enclosed. '
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.J. Michael Sollie8

E 1 hope these documents are helpful to you. If you require copies of NRC
correspondence in the future, you inay find it more expeditious to order then,
from the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Public Document Room, 2120
L Street, N.W., Washin9 ton D.C. 20555. They are better organized to provide
this service.

Sincerely,

W k ned by
inenes t m, gt

Charles E. Rossi, Director
Division of Operational Events Assessment
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures: . .

1. NRC Infortation Notice No. 88-28
2. NRC Information Hotice No. 90-07
3. Generic Letter No. 85-22

i

4. NRC Regulatory Guide 1.82, Revision 1 |

5. IE Bulletin No. 79-21
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